
    
 

           

The Spanish National Securities Market Commission (CNMV) and the Spanish 

National Commission on Markets and Competition (CNMC) have today held, in 

Barcelona, the first joint meeting of their Boards on the occasion of the inauguration of 

the new CNMV office in the building where the CNMC already has its headquarters, in 

district 22@. The meeting was conducted by the Chairs of the two institutions, Rodrigo 

Buenaventura and Cani Fernández, respectively.  

Issues of common interest to both institutions and strategies to enhance their individual 

coordination actions within their respective remits were addressed at the meeting. 

Some of the issues discussed were related to the cooperation and coordination 

between the two institutions in training projects, the sharing of supervisory technologies 

and other general issues relating to the overlapping of their respective activities with 

regard to listed companies or mergers.  
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